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A Note From Rev. Cox  

  
I have been looking at signs and billboards a lot 

lately seeing what catches my attention. Churches have 
some of the most interesting sayings on them. I have a 
tear off calendar that displays one each day. Here are a 
few of my favorites: 

Would you want yourself as a neighbor? and 
   Wag more, bark less. 
  Two recent favorites: 

Church is who we are, not where we go. and 
   Leadership is action, not position. 
   

  Charge Conference is around the corner. This is the 
time we celebrate ministries of the past year and set goals 
and leadership for next year. The Lay Leadership  
Committee will be meeting soon to nominate leadership 
for next year. We want you!  

 

  This past Sunday, I talked about identifying the  
passions that stir you, seeking a vision for the ministry to 
which God is calling you, and taking action.  

 

  Included in this newsletter, as well as in the  
upcoming Sunday bulletins, will be a Lay Leadership  
Involvement for 2015 insert. 

 

  Here is a first step you can take in putting your  
passions into action. I hope you will prayerfully consider 
where God is calling you to be part of a ministry team of 
the church.  

 

  If you have questions feel free to contact Grace or 
me. 
 

Serving with you, 
Wade 

! ŅŌ! ŅŌŚŚňňŎŏŜ œŘŅŏŌņńŗŌŒő Œŉ ňňŎŏŜ œŘŅŏŌņńŗŌŒő Œŉ   
&ŌŕŖŗ 5őŌŗňŇ -ňŗŋŒŇŌŖŗ #ŋŘŕņŋ&ŌŕŖŗ 5őŌŗňŇ -ňŗŋŒŇŌŖŗ #ŋŘŕņŋ  
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HIGH SCHOOL  

SENIORS 2015 
  
The HOPE Sunday School 
class is compiling a list of High 
School Seniors for their prayer 
pal project.  Please call the 
church office, 476-9694, if you 
know of a High School Senior 
that attends FUMC.  Please  
include the name of the High 
School that the student is  
attending. 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
 

Thomas Alsbrook Whitesides was born 
Wednesday, September 3rd, to Carl and 
Ashley Whitesides.  Thomas weighed in 
at 9 pounds and is 21 inches long with a 
headful of curly hair.   
Thomasô grandparents are  W. C. and  

Eleanor Whitesides and Bobby and Nancy  
Alsbrook.  Carl and Ashleyôs home address is 4802 
Holly Grove Rd. Brighton, 38011.  W.C and  
Eleanorôs home address is 4723 Holly Grove Road, 
Brighton 38011. 

DISTRICT LAITY MEETING 
 

McKendree/Asbury District Laity 
Meeting with Bishop McAlilly, 
Sunday, September 21st 

3:00 p.m.  
Bartlett United Methodist Church 

Bartlett, TN 
 
 

If interested in attending, please 
contact the church at  
901-476-9694.  

CLC BUILDING DEDICATION 
 

 

A one worship dedication service was held Sunday,  
September 7th, in the Christian Life Center.  Almost 
400 people attended this special occasion in the life of 
our church.  Special music was provided by the Praise 
Band and Choir.  Rev. Tim Carpenter delivered the 
message and a fellowship meal was enjoyed by all.  
Thank you to everyone that made the dream of an  
additional place that people could gather and  
experience the presence and power of God a reality. 

Participating in the dedication service (l to r): Mike Morrison,  

Rev. Tim Carpenter, Rev. Wade Cox and Rev. Grace Phelps 

UPDATE ON GREG KNOX 
 

Greg Knox has recently been moved  to a  
nursing home facility for rehab.  His address is:   
Bowling Green Health and Rehabilitation Center, 

120 Anderson 
Bowling Green, Virginia 22427  

CONGRATULATIONS! 
 

Catherine Phelps recently 
graduated with an M.S. in 
Nursing from Vanderbilt  
University School of Nursing as 
a Family Nurse Practitioner. 
She passed her FNP Board  
exam and plans to practice 
somewhere in West TN closer 
to home. Congratulations to 
Catherine on her hard work! 
Her current address is 146 
Country Lake Drive,  
Covington. 
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YOUTH FUNDRAISER 

 

The youth of FUMC have a very exciting opportunity to attend the 
National Methodist Youth Conference called ñYouth 15ò in Orlando FL. 
This conference only happens once every four years and is an amazing  
opportunity for the youth to be part of the greater connectional church.  
 

In order to raise money for such a journey, the youth are participating in a 
different kind of fundraiser.  Beginning October 5, and lasting throughout the month of 
October, there will be a board with envelopes, numbered 1 through 100.  Each enve-
lope will contain a thank you note from a youth and a picture from one of our events 
over the past year. 
 

If you wish to participate in this fundraiser, all you need to do is take one of the  
envelopes off the board, take out the thank you note and picture, and deposit the 
amount of cash (or amount by check) that matches the number on the envelope.  If 
you take envelope 27, you would put $27.00 in the envelope.  
 

There will be one board for each of our Sunday services and if all of the envelopes get 
filled we will raise $10,100!  Amazing, right?  So have fun with this, and if you'd like to 
add an encouraging note to the youth back in your envelope with your donation we'd 
appreciate that as well!  
 

We thank you for your continued support of the youth of this congregation.  

 

For more information, please contact Sara Palm, 901-476-9694 or email 
sara.r.palm@gmail.com. 
 

DONATE YOUR SHOES! 
 

Lakeshore Camp and Retreat Center is collecting new and gently 
used shoes for its Funds2Orgs Shoe Drive Fundraiser.  Funds2Orgs 
is an organization focused on helping churches, nonprofits, schools 
and civic groups raise money to continue their work.  Funds2Orgs 
will pay Lakeshore for every pair of shoes it collects. These shoes will be sent to  
developing countries where they will be cleaned, refurbished and used to help people 
start businesses. 
 

We are accepting all types of gently used or new footwear (children and adult sizes) - 
including tennis shoes, boots, flip flops, dress shoes, cleats, golf shoes, etc. - and are 
asking everyone to get involved.  Our goal is to raise $50,000 so we need lots and lots 
of shoes. 
 

This is a great way to support the camp and do something worthwhile with any shoes 
your family no longer needs. Collection boxes will be available for your shoes in the 
handicapped entrance of the Education building or in the Christian Life Center   
September 21st and 28th. Take this opportunity to clean out your closet and help  
support the fine work of Lakeshore Camp and Retreat Center! 
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VOLUNTEERS NEEDED   

  

  

  

Make a big difference in little lives.  Join the Reading Crew at Covington 
Integrated Arts Academy, helping children learn to read.  Please call 
Marlyn Seagrave at 475-6842 to volunteer for this program.  

NOTE OF PRAISE: 

 

A retired military gentleman arrived at the church wearing a handmade sign requesting 
food and transportation to Shelbyville.  He had relocated to the Mid-South area to find 
work and start over.  He wasnôt able to secure any permanent work.  It is time for his 
food stamp renewal and since he doesnôt have a permanent address in West  
Tennessee, he needed to return to Shelbyville. 

 

At our Tuesday morning staff meeting, Kendy Erwin asked if we had seen this man 
with the homemade sign.  Grace provided a brief background of information.  Kendy 
praised ñI knew he had come to FUMC and could be helped.ò  What a wonderful  
statement to make about the outreach ministries. 

 

Later on Tuesday, things transpired so that another church offered to pay the  
gentlemanôs bus ticket from Covington to Memphis and Memphis to the Shelbyville  
area.  There was a clerical snafu with the ticketing agent causing a couple of hourôs 
confusion about his ticketing.  Literally, the gentleman was on a roller coaster.  After 
everything was corrected and settled, the gentleman called three different times to 
share his appreciation.  His first thank you call was when he actually had the ticket and 
he was on the bus.  The second call came when he arrived at the destination terminal 
and the final call upon reaching his family membersô home.  In his last call he voiced 
how much he had been helped by the churches in this area. 

CHILDRENõS SABBATH 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 14TH 

The children were ushers, took up 
offering, recited Bible verses and 
sang ñThe Golden Ruleò during 
both worship services in  
celebration of Childrenôs Sabbath. 
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CHILDRENõS ACTIVITIES 
 

These are some of the 
events that are coming 
soon: 

 

September 28 - Priddy 
Farms Pumpkin Patch; leave church 
at 1:00 p.m. 

 

October 3 - Parentôs Night Out;  
5:30-8:30 p.m. - Fellowship Hall 

 

October 31 - Trunk or Treat;  
6:00 -8:00 p.m.; Lower parking lot 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
Chelsea David has 
been accepted to 
Christian Brothers 
University in the  
Physicianôs  
Assistant Program. She will 
begin her studies in January 
2015.  Chelseaôs home address 
is 4631 Mt. Lebanon Road,  
Covington, TN  38019. 

NOTE OF THANKS: 

     It is now two and a half weeks since my heart surgery.  Today I have my 1st  

appointment with my thoracic surgeon.  I would like to thank Wade Cox and Grace 

Phelps for their visits to my bedside in ICU and the regular ward.  My spirit has been 

low and my body weak after the surgery. 

     I would like thank the many people who prayed for me and sent cards to help my 

spirit (especially from the New Beginnings Class).  Also the teachers who have filled in 

for me during my absence.  I would also like to thank those who brought food and  

visited Mary Jane and me. 

     Last of all I wish to thank my wife Mary Jane for her love, caring, and  

encouragement. I don't know I would have progressed without her support.  I would  

also like to thank MJ's children for their visits, support well wishes. 

Thanks to All! 

Paul Crotty 



 Bread for  the 

Journey 
Devotions available from ushersDevotions available from ushers  
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UMW CORNER 

 

Women in Action are collecting composition notebooks (wide-ruled,  
center sewn pages) for Grace Place during the month of September.  Please 
place notebooks in the yellow boxes in the Handicapped Entrance or lobby of 
the Christian Life Center.  Thank you for your support! 

The Martha-Rebekah Circle has joined the Mary-Adah Circle.  Meetings will take place 
the second Tuesday of each month at 9:30 a.m. in the New Beginnings classroom. 
 

Women in Action will assist with the reading program, Saturday, September 20th at 
10:00 a.m. at the Covington Housing Authority Community Building. 

 
 

 
 
MorningSong 
   September 21 Charlotte Quinley and McKenzie Howard 
   September 28  Charlotte Quinley and Jack Owen 
 

Traditional Service 
   September 21 Jenny Lazure and Emily Richardson 
   September 28 Martha McDaniel and Susan Sampson 

 

WORKERS  
 

MorningSong 
   September 21 Laura Thornton and Molly Turner 
   September 28 Hope Turner and Meredith Owen 

 

Traditional Service 
   September 21 Andi Katherine Edwards and Haylee Timberlake 
   September 28 Daphne Dallner and Christie Caldwell 

Workers  

Special Birthday Wishes to  

Velma Peeler 

She will celebrate her 96th birthday on September 19th. 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
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